
 

Wishing all WMS Families a happy and safe Winter Break. We look forward to seeing all of our 
students back on January 7, 2025.  

Brian Bocian​
Principal

 

Cowboy Views. 

6th Grade Students in Mr. Allen’s class performed their version of A Chirstmas Carol.  

 



Members of the Craft Club Celebrate the Holidays. Our Holiday Gratitude board is featured in the background. 
Students offered one thing they were grateful for this Holiday Season.  

 

Joyeux Noel from our French Students and Feliz Navidad from Spanish! (Above).  



Science Olympiad Team Update. 
On December 14, our Science Olympiad Team competed in the Raymond Park Invitational 
tournament in Indianapolis, which gathered 38 teams from the states of Indiana, Ohio, and 
Tennessee. The team had 3 top 10 finishes: 5th place in Optics (Elaine Bevington and Irene 
Mariniuk),  7th place in Metric Mastery (Jack Modderman and Allison Streitmatter), and 10th 
place in Dynamic Planet (Jada Patel and Allison Streitmatter). All terrific at this early point of the 
season! We are so proud of everyone's effort, dedication, and hard work. 

Click here for more Events and Information from around WCS & the community, 
including: 

●​ Finance (& Facilities*) Friday! 
●​ Upcoming Events 
●​ 3rd Annual Family Education Day Hosted by 1N5 

 

BEST HOLIDAY WISHES TO EVERYONE THE WCS COMMUNITY! 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nB577nq8I82qXOERAfSH-wQR7-_H6W9tdKOukfv-_XY/edit?usp=sharing

